
MINU'l'ES OF MEE'I'lNG OF ACADFJ.1IC AFFAIHS Clt{·1MIT'l 'EE 

Nay 1, 1978 

4:00 p.m. 

·:":i" 

Present: Hill, Kougl, Quinby, Richley, Scriven, Shuster, Skarote, Vogel 

Actions: The following corrections were made concerning the last meeting's minutes: 

1. 	 The seminar under the Labor Studies Program was corrected to 
Seminar 640. 

2. 	 Dr. Vogel's memo reflected his thinking instead of "of the 
committee." 

3. 	 The fourth line of the second paragraph was changed to "if 
they would agree to an advisory committee to that course." 
Remove the reference to administration of the course. 

Minutes of the last meeting with the above corrections were moved for 
approval by Mr. Quinby and seconded by Dr. Kougl. Motion passed unan­
imously. 

1. 	 Labor Studies Program 

The committee asked Dr. Hill if there had been any communication with 
Dean Paraska and Mrs. Mackall concerning the Labor Studies Program. Dr. Hill 
reported that Dean Paraska indicated to him that he is agreeable to the pro­
posal made at the last meeting by the Academic Affairs Committee. Dr. Hill 
said that Mrs. Mackall would agree if there could be a guarantee that the 
recommendations of the proposed advisory committee would be followed. 

It was suggested by Dr. Richley that the supervisor of the program 
should have the authority to do what is best and that any committee formed 
could only be advisory in nature. 

Dr. Richley moved approval of the Labor Studies Program with the con­
tingencies listed in the minutes of April 24, 1978. Dr. Kougl seconded. 
Motion passed unanimously. 
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